
Brimfield Cultural Council 2017 

Funded amount $4550.00  

In fiscal year 2017, the Brimfield Cultural Council funded the following programs:    
    
Steve Henderson The Haverston Mills Town Meeting - a play $400   
Gregory Maichack Pastel Paint the 45-Million-Dollar Flower $485   
David Maloof Ukulele Edu-Concert (Ukulele Workshop) $300   
David Neill The Campaign Music of our Presidents $220   
Greene Room Productions Kids' tour: Jungle Book $600   
Pied Potter Hamelin Pied Potter Hamelin's Magical Potter's Wheel $350   
Brimfield Elementary PTO The Magic of Science $695   
Hitchcock Free Academy Concert on the Common: Gracie Day and the Knights $800   
Hitchcock Free Academy Concert on the Common: The Casters $700    

   
    
    
    
    
    
    

The Brimfield Cultural Council administers funds allocated by the Massachusetts Cultural Council to 
promote the arts, humanities and interpretive sciences. For more information visit https://www.mass-
culture.org/Brimfield . Please give us your suggestions and ideas so that we may service the town to the 
best of our abilities. 

Due to state mandated term limitations and requirements for the minimum number of council 
members, we are always seeking new members. If you are interested in serving your town in the very 
enjoyable and meaningful way, please contact one of the members listed below or email us at: 
cultural@brimfieldma.org  

We would also like to thank the Springfield Motorcycle Club, INC for their generous donation. 

 

Jenn Custance        Chair  

Sarah Riendeau      Secretary 

Sherry Hanks          Treasurer 

Sarah Komssi          Member 

Sharon Palmer       Member 

Shannon Fields       Member  


